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1700 Broadway, Suite 200 
Denver, CO 80290 
 
RE: Corrections to Regulation Number 61, 5 CCR 1002-61 

Tracking Number 2016-00641 
  
Dear Ms. Maiolo: 
 

On August 8, 2016 and October 11, 2016, amendments to Regulation No. 61 
were adopted by the Water Quality Control Commission. Pursuant to § 24-4-
103(11)(d), C.R.S., the amended regulation and the Attorney General’s opinion were 
submitted to the Secretary of State under Tracking Numbers 2016-00110 and 2016-
00302. These amendments modify Regulation 61 to reflect current changes in the 
Water Quality Control Act regarding fee sectors and to delete provisions referencing 
fee proration. These changes are to become effective on December 31, 2016. 
 

Review of Regulation No. 61, specifically sections 61.68 and 61.69, has 
revealed a typographical/clerical error in that the two Statement of Basis, Specific 
Statutory Authority and Purpose sections should be listed as sections 61.69 and 
61.70 respectively. Section 61.68 was a previously adopted Statement of Basis, 
Specific Statutory Authority and Purpose. 
 

Pursuant to the rulemaking provisions of the Colorado Administrative 
Procedures Act, clerical errors may be corrected upon submission of a request by the 
agency. C.R.S. § 24-4-103(11)(d)(II). 

 
I have reviewed these errors and have determined that they are 

nonsubstantive.  An appropriate corrective document has been provided. 
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Sincerely, 

FOR THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 

irst Assistant Attorney General 
Water Quality Unit 
Natural Resources and Environment Section 
720-508-6296 
720-508-6039 (FAX) 
Email: jerry.goad@coag.gov 


